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September 2019 
 
Dear Students/Parents  

 
RE: OPEN EVENING 2019 
 
We warmly invite you to our Open Evening on Thursday 17th October 2019 from 6.00 – 8.30pm. The 
evening will provide an opportunity to visit each department, to speak to students and staff and to find out 
why we are such a special place. Students will also be available throughout the evening to act as guides, 
proudly showing you their school and happily sharing with you their experience of life as a Langton girl.  
 
There will be two talks during the evening in the main Hall, at 6.00pm and 7.15pm, in which our Head 
students, one of our Year 7 students and I, will give you an insight into a Langton education.  Furthermore, 
staff and senior students will be available throughout the evening to answer any individual questions you 
may have.  
 
We also have great pleasure in inviting you to one of our open mornings. This year they will be taking place 
on Monday 14th, Tuesday 15th, Wednesday 16th and Thursday 17th October.  Our Deputy Headteachers will 
greet you and students will offer you a tour of the school, giving you the chance to gain an insight into a 
normal working day as a Langton student.  These mornings will also provide an opportunity for you to see 
into the building site and the development of our multi-million pound new school, planned to open in 
January 2021. 
 
Places for these morning are limited, and do go quickly, so if you would like to attend please use the online 
booking system which you will find on the school’s website (www.langton.kent.sch.uk).  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our school, enabling you to find out more about our students’ 
Langton Journey and why we are the number one school for girls’ education in Canterbury.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs A Scully 
Headteacher 

 

 

http://www.langton.kent.sch.uk/

